## CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD

Diane Cox, 1009 Cherry Creek Drive, addressed the commission regarding election integrity and the use of paper ballots.

Cherry Whitney, 4513 Water Oak Trail, addressed the commission regarding public comment.

Chairman Slaughter stated a memo was passed out by the County Attorney's office regarding the above requests. County Attorney, Walter Elliott, stated Chairman Slaughter asked him to give direction regarding the Board of Elections using paper ballots. Mr. Elliott stated Georgia Law does not authorize the Lowndes County Board of Commissioners to give direction to the Board of Elections to use paper ballots.

## **ADJOURNMENT**

Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Evans second. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the regular session meeting at 6:07 p.m.